
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Date: 06 July 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Victoria,  
 
Pre-application for recognition of cheerleading and SportCheer Scotland 
 
I am writing regarding the pre-application for recognition of cheerleading as a sport and SportCheer 
Scotland as its national governing body in Scotland which you submitted on 20 November 2021.  
 
Following consideration by the UK Officer Recognition Panel, which comprises officers from each 

Home Country Sports Council (Sport England, sportscotland, Sport Wales and Sport Northern Ireland), 

I am pleased to let you know that your pre-application has been successful and that you can now 

proceed to the full application stage. Please note that the following condition has been attached to 

this invitation to proceed: 

• At the time of a full application submission, SportCheer Scotland will be compliant with UK 

Anti-Doping (UKAD) requirements to sportscotland and UKAD satisfaction  

The next stage of the recognition process is for you to meet with sportscotland before submitting your 

full application. At this meeting, we will discuss the above condition and advise you of the type and 

extent of the information we will expect you to include in your full application. It will, of course, also 

provide you with an opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the full application stage. 

I would be grateful if you could send across a selection of dates and times when you and your 

colleagues are available to meet. We can then confirm a time for our meeting.  

I must point out that achieving a pre-application pass does not guarantee that the full application 

stage will be passed. You may wish to take this into consideration when deciding to publicise this 

decision or not. 

I look forward to meeting with you. In the meantime, if you have any questions about this letter, 

please feel free to email me at recognition@sportscotland.org.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Alison Craig 
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